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LS11.2.64 
Licensing and Standards Committee 

From: Ben Pakuts <b_pakuts@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, May 18, 2016 4:06 PM 
To: Licensing and Standards Committee 
Cc: Trinitybellwoods Info 
Subject: My comments for 2016.LS11.2 on May 19, 2016 Licensing and Standards Committee 

To the City Clerk: 

Please add my comments to the agenda for the May 19, 2016 Licensing and Standards Committee meeting on item 2016.LS11.2, 
Chapter 591, Noise ‐ Amendments After Further Consultation 

I understand that my comments and the personal information in this email will form part of the public record and that my name will 
be listed as a correspondent on agendas and minutes of City Council or its committees. Also, I understand that agendas and minutes 
are posted online and my name may be indexed by search engines like Google. 

Comments: 

The Trinity Bellwoods Community Association (TBCA) requests that the proposed changes to the Noise By-law be 
referred back to City staff and revised to address key concerns raised by the Toronto Noise Coalition report 
(which was drafted in collaboration with the TBCA). 

As a group of concerned and engaged residents and business owners in Ward 19, we believe that the proposed noise 
bylaw further compromises the protections provided by the noise bylaw, and fails to address existing weaknesses in the 
bylaw. 

Specifically, we request that the changes to the General Prohibition be rescinded—the change completely removes 
protections from daytime noise between 7am and 11pm and are completely unacceptable. Furthermore, we are appalled 
by the weakened protections offered by the revised specific prohibition for amplified sound. Furthermore, we ask 
the Mayor and Council support and recognize the importance of a responsive, effective and enforceable Noise 
By-law. 

Again, we ask that you review our position statement (prepared in collaboration with the Toronto Noise Coalition), which is 
available here: TNC Position Statement. 

As the density of Toronto increases, noise will become an even greater issue. Toronto deserves a Noise Bylaw that truly 
balances the demands of the entertainment sector with the health and sustainable growth of a livable City. 

Ben Pakuts 
TBCA Media Secretary 

Also, I would like to appear before the May 19, 2016 Licensing and Standards Committee to speak on item 2016.LS11.2, Chapter 
591, Noise ‐ Amendments After Further Consultation 
Name: Ben Pakuts 
Organization represented (if applicable): Trinity Bellwoods Community Organization 
Mailing Address: 219 Euclid Avenue, Toronto, ON, M6J 2K1 
Daytime Telephone Number: 437-333-2373 
For more information about making presentations to committees, visit:http://www.toronto.ca/committees/speak.htm 
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We are collecting the personal information in this email to register you as a speaker before a committee of Toronto City Council in 
accordance with Toronto Municipal Code Chapter 27, Council Procedures or any other applicable procedural by‐law. Contact the 
City Clerk's Office at clerk@toronto.ca or 416‐392‐8016 if you have questions about the collection of this information. 
If you appear before a committee, your name will be listed as a speaker in the minutes of the meeting. We post minutes on‐line, so 
your name may be indexed by search engines like Google. We also videotape meetings and make the video‐recordings available to 
the public on request. 
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